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The High Conrmissioner for Canada
to the Minister of Finance of New Zealand

OFFICE OF THE HIGH COMMISSIONER FOR CANADA

WELLINGTON, January 30, 1946.

My dear Mr. NAs,
I have the honour to acknowledge the receipt of your Note of November

1945, with regard to the proposed Agreement between Canada and New Zealan
for the reciprocal exemption of certain agency profits from income tax, and th
annexed Memorandum of Agreement.

The arrangements proposed in the Memorandum of Agreement meet wit
the approval of the Government of Canada and I have been authorized t
conclude the Memorandum of Agreement and to accept your suggestion tha
your Note and the annexed Memorandum of Agreement, together with this repl
informing you that the proposals are accepted by the Government of Canad
shall constitute a formal agreement between our two Governments, as c
November 3, 1945.

Yours sincerely,

W. A. RIDDELL,
High Commissioner for Canada.


